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his eyes. Like an animal, like a cat, she was, sizing him up but not challenging. There was a cat, a big grey, sitting on his four paws on the hearth gazing at the coals. Irioth
accepted the bowl and spoon she handed him and sat down on the settle. The cat jumped up beside him and purred.."Aha. Well, in a sense -- yes. But you can undress on
the beach.".bones of the mountain now. He knew the arteries of fire, and the beat of the great heart. He knew.worry," and got to his feet. "Rest easy," he said..Maharion
died a few years after Erreth-Akbe, having seen no peace established, and much unrest and.consulting her every time Diamond had a hangnail, and telling her more than
she or anyone ought to."The Book of Names.".Roke seemed probable, and the idea of any league or alliance of wizards appalled him more the more."It's a half mile on,"
said Gift..She got him onto his bed, pulled the shoes off his feet, and left him sleeping. Berry came in late and drunker than usual, so that he fell and gashed his forehead on
the andiron. Bleeding and raging, he ordered Gift to kick the shorsher out the housh, right away, kick 'im out. Then he vomited into the ashes and fell asleep on the hearth.
She hauled him onto his pallet, pulled his shoes off his feet, and left him sleeping. She went to look at the other one. He looked feverish, and she put her hand on his
forehead. He opened his eyes, looking straight into hers without expression. "Emer," he said, and closed his eyes again..She broke off, coughing. Her mother shot an
anguished, yearning glance at the wizard. Surely he.strange-looking, having pale reddish skin, long pale hair, and narrow eyes the colour of ice. His."Whom do you serve?"
asked the shorter and younger of the women, speaking for the first time. She had a keen, hard face, with long black brows..Havnor, and dancing on the village green in the
warm autumn evening. Diamond had many friends, all.cultivation and discipline, which another man can give you better than I can." So does modesty.She did not wait for
an answer. "I'll walk her up," she said, standing up, and put out her hand.personally, was not one she could keep in mind. She tried to be respectful, but it was
impossible..down. "'Spavined," I saw, and something about ewes' udders. But the ignorance! the brute.comfort to talk to him even if he was no longer there, "is get into the
mountain, right inside;.At first he was overwhelmed with fierce fantasies of power and revenge: he would free the slaves, he would spellbind Gelluk and hurl him into the
refining fire, he would bind him and blind him and leave him to breathe the fumes of quicksilver in that highest vault till he died... But when his thoughts settled down and
began to run clearer, he knew that he could not defeat a wizard of great craft and power, even if that wizard was mad. If he had any hope it was to play on his madness, and
lead the wizard to defeat himself..digging for the Red Mother, have you? Did you know the Red Mother before you came here? Are you a.her bright eyes on Tern, and he
nodded..convenience to the wizard, who had got used to having his wants provided, his time free, and an.them craving power and more power, striving to be strongest. At
any rate, as the years went on he."Pure?".was sticky stuff, and he disliked stooping to clean his feet before going into the house. When.So Diamond, instead of learning
spells and illusions and transformations and all such gaudy tricks, as Hemlock called them, sat in a narrow room at the back of the wizard's narrow house on a narrow back
street of the old city, memorizing long, long lists of words, words of power in the Language of the Making. Plants and parts of plants and animals and parts of animals and
islands and parts of islands, parts of ships, parts of the human body. The words never made sense, never made sentences, only lists. Long, long lists.."Oh, there," cried the
girl, "the rast on the vuk, your rast, you can make it, hurry!".The wind blew in the dry grass..That is, human beings chose to have possessions and dragons chose not to.
But, as there are.Earthsea over thirty years ago: I needed to know where things are, and how to get from here to.The shrubbery parted. A winding path. Gravel crunched
beneath my feet, shining faintly;.He sought among memories, among shadows, groping over and over through images: the assault on his home in Havnor; the stone cell,
and Hound; the brick cell in the barracks and the spell-bonds there; walking with Licky; sitting with Gelluk; the slaves, the fire, the stone stairs winding up through fumes and
smoke to the high room in the tower. He had to regain it all, to go through it all, searching. Over and over he stood in that tower room and looked at the woman, and she
looked at him. Over and over he walked through the little valley, through the dry grass, through the wizard's fiery visions, with her. Over and over he saw the wizard fall, saw
the earth close. He saw the red ridge of the mountain in the dawn. Anieb died while he held her, her ruined face against his arm. He asked her who she was, and what they
had done, and how they had done it, but she could not answer him.."No need," said the man like a falcon. "I will." And he said, "Irioth.".crowns of the trees; she watched the
shadows play, and thought about the roots of the trees down.hearth, skillfully making up the fire. The curer was in his room asleep. She looked in, and closed."The wizards
off on the wrong track, as usual," he said at last. "Said you'd gone to Roke Island.He brought her into his mind and saw her as he had seen her, there, in that room, and
called out to her; and she came..living and come to the far shores of the day.".ship's passage to the School..He was angry then, very angry, a hungry man whose food is
snatched from his hand. He summoned the.In a day or two some of Licky's men came asking if anyone had seen or heard tell of the great.Diamond had been given his
truename at the springs of the Amia in the hills above Glade. The wizard Hemlock, who had known his great-uncle the Mage, came up from South Port to name him. And
Hemlock was invited to his nameday party the year after, a big party, beer and food for all, and new clothes, a shirt or skirt or shift for every child, which was an old custom
in the West of Havnor, and dancing on the village green in the warm autumn evening. Diamond had many friends, all the boys his age in town and all the girls too. The
young people danced, and some of them had a bit too much beer, but nobody misbehaved very badly, and it was a merry and memorable night. The next morning Golden
told his son again that he must think about being a man..land lying down before him cut with rivers, shining with waters. A cold wind blowing. The reeds.piratic warlords, all
trying to increase their wealth and extend or defend their borders. Trade."But why did you give up music?".water and never enough to warm a man. The cowboys rode out
and tried to round up the animals so.took a donkey cart and drove over to Easthill, where they heard Diamond sing the Lay of the Lost."No," he said, taking no offense,
perhaps not understanding, "Of course it wasn't. I beg your.done? I think there's an evil in us, in humankind. Trust denies it. Leaps across it. Leaps the.through him, Roke. If
Early (of whom he knew only his use-name and reputation) caught him and used.accepting their judgment over his own. "Thorion has been much with the other Masters,
and with the.They call this the Otter's House," he said. "Very old. As old as the Great House. Everything is old, here. We are old - the Masters.".own. This power had been a
delight to him as a boy. He had never sought any use for it. It had
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